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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 13, 2009

TO: Honorable Judith Zaffirini, Chair, Senate Committee on Higher Education 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB2465 by Seliger (Relating to the payment of certain costs associated with educational 
programs of the John Ben Shepperd Public Leadership Institute of The University of Texas of 
the Permian Basin.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Under provisions of the bill, funds appropriated for the John Ben Shepperd Public Leadership Institute 
of The University of Texas of the Permian Basin may be used to pay for costs associated with the 
institute's educational programs for public secondary and university-level students, including 
registration fees, ground or air transportation, lodging, meals, training costs, and related expenses.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 720 The University of Texas System Administration, 781 Higher Education 
Coordinating Board
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